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It is our endeavor to serve the public interest. Station KJMM 105.3 FM 
broadcast programming responsive to issues of concern to the state of 
Oklahoma and its listening public. The following is a brief description of these 
issues and the station's most significant programming treatment of them: 
Issues important to this quarter including the following: An On air interview 
with the spokesperson and board member of North Tulsa Counseling Services. 
A fully accredited organization that provides services to individuals and 
families in the community, by providing mental and emotional health needs as 
well as other services like computer training.   

 
Also during this time period we invited young students from the Deborah 
Brown Community School to our studios to record Black History Facts that 
aired all through the month of February for Black History Month.  
 
Finally, we also interviewed organizers of an event called “Let’s Talk” 
designed to discuss various topics and including a sex education class for ages 
12-21 to educate and help prevent young people from becoming a victim and 
or a statistic. Permission slips had to be signed before participation.    

 

 


